To

Subject:-

Sir,
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Directorate of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 e
Tel:0177-2653120Extn.234_E.mail: s.enb1@ted1ﬂnm1l com, Fax:2812882
Dated Shimla-1 the 20th February, 2020

1. All the Sub-Divisional Magistrate/
Executive Magistrate in Himachal Pradesh

2. The Secretary,
H.P. Board of School Education, Dharamshala,
District Kangra, Himachal Pradesh

3. The Deputy Director of Higher Education,

All the Districts in Himachal Pradesh

Regarding Deputation of Teachers in the Flying Squad Duties in the
Annual Board Examinations of 10th & 12th Classes in March,2020.

On the above mentioned subject, it has been observed by the Government

that same Teachers are being deputed in the flying squad duties in the annual board examination of

10th & 12th classes who were deputed in the previous year for this purpose.

In view of the above mentioned, it is hereby strictly directed that the

services of these Teachers who were deputed in the flying squad duties in the last year Annual Board

Examinations of 10th & 12th Classes in March, 2019 their services may not be repeated in the
4

annual examination of 10th & 12th Classes to be held in March, 2020.

Endst. NoO.

This may be given personal attention and top priority please.

Yours laigoly.
N

wth
(Dr. Parn odm),

Joint Director of Higher Education(C).
Himachal Pradesh
Even Dated Shimla-1 the 20th February. 2020

Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-

4.

The Principal Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal
Pradesh, Shimla-2.

The Special Private Secretary to the Hon'ble Education Minister, Himachal
Pradesh, Shimla-2.

The Technical Oihbu IT Cell, with the direction to upload this letter on the
Departmental website

Guard file.
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Joint Diredtor gher Education(C),

Himachal Pradesh
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